
TRAVEL AWARD

The American Association of Obstetricians and Gynecologists Foundation
(AAOGF) and The American Gynecological and Obstetrical Society (AGOS) 

are pleased to announce that AAOGF will provide travel awards of up to $2,000
each to be used for the AGOS Annual Meeting to be held in 2022. 

The home Department of each recipient must agree to provide the balance of
support required for attendance.

Deadline: June 1, 2022

Request for Application



Applicant must have been awarded an MD or DO degree and must have successfully completed residency in OBGyn.
Full-time academic faculty position.
Primary appointment in a Medical School Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology in North America.
Applicants may not be in subspecialty training.
Applicants may not be an active candidate for membership in AGOS.
CV indicating progressive scholarly productivity, substantial promise for future academic/scholarly contributions, and
potential for membership in AGOS.
Recipients must commit to attend the entire meeting including all of the scientific sessions.
May NOT be a prior recipient of an AAOGF/AGOS Travel Award.
Current and former AAOGF scholars are encouraged to apply.

Eligibility: 

TRAVEL AWARD

Nomination letter by a member of AGOS.
Accompanying letter from the candidate’s Department Chair indicating that the balance of support will be
provided by the Department.
Current CV (including any prior and current grant support).

Application Process:



TRAVEL AWARD

Deadline: June 1, 2022
For more information go to:

https://www.aaogf.org/travel-award/


